
 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO CENTRES 

FAO: The Examinations Officer/ Head of Design and Technology 

Date: January 2008 

Subject: Provision of formula sheets - GCSE 1957 Systems and Control and GCSE 1953 Electronics question 
papers.  

1953 and 1957 Provision  of formula sheets 
 
 
In line with practice during the 2007 series of examinations centres are reminded that a separate formula sheet will not 
be included in the Systems and Control and Electronics question papers in the summer 2008 examination series and 
for all future series. The formulae needed to answer questions in these papers will be printed within the question.  
If a Centre requires the formula sheet for reference it is available on the OCR website: 
 
www.ocr.org.uk/Data/publications/key_documents/ 
 
 
Any enquiry about this notice should be referred to the OCR Customer Contact Centre, (01223 553998), OCR, 1 Hills 
Road, Cambridge, CB1 2EU. 
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